November 9, 2021

Mr. Ron Belmont Supervisor/Mayor Town/Village of Harrison 1 Heineman Place, Harrison, NY 10528

## Dear Mayor Belmont,

Every year the Harrison Festival Japanese Committee, a volunteer group consisting of Japanese residents in Harrison, participates in the "It's Great to Live in Harrison Day" event, raising money for town organizations. This year again, it was our honor to participate.

Over the past several months, we prepared for the event and raised donations from Japanese families in Harrison and Japanese businesses. At the event, we marched in the parade.

It is our pleasure to provide donations to various Harrison public organizations as follows:

Harrison Public Library	\$1,800.00
Harrison Recreation Department	\$ 600.00
Harrison Central School District	\$1,200.00
Harrison Police Department	\$ 500.00
Harrison Fire Department	\$ 500.00
Harrison Emergency Medical Service	\$ 300.00
Total Donation amount	\$4.900.00

This was made possible by the understanding and support of the people and Town/Village of Harrison, for which we are grateful.

Best regards,

Harrison Festival Japanese Committee Hiromi Miwa 95 Clifford Place, Harrison, NY 10528